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September 14th, 2021 
 
 
Elliott Russell 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 
 
 

Dear Elliott,  

 

Zak Dirt Inc. has received and reviewed the departments second adequacy review for our 111 mining 

permit known as “Borrow Pit”. Zak Dirt its currently working on responses to this review. Zak Dirt 

Is requesting an extension to the decision date of 30 days. This would effectively move the decision 

date to 10/14/2021. As stated in our previous phone conversation it is Zak Dirt’s intention to have 

these items resolved prior to this decision date. Thank you for your time. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank You, 
 
 
________________________ 
 
Cory Kaufman 
Project Engineer 
Zak Dirt, Inc. 
 
 
 
 
 


